
RE:  SB 2331


I am IN FAVOR of this bill as it proposes forming a state GROUP working to 
collaborate with TRNP on managing the park’s wild horses. By forming a 
dedicated state group, it involves people specifically knowledgeable to create an 
efficient organization that understands state priorities. I believe North Dakota is 
ready to assist the park in any capacity needed to manage a healthy and viable 
wild herd with TRNP.  Please hear us, as we visit these horses and provide the 
tourism for the park.


